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OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 871

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

Mr. Olen F. ¥Featherstone
0il Producer

Roswell Petroleum Building
Roswell, New Mexico

Dear Sir:

Reference is made to your letter of April §, 1960, wherein
you request an exception to the no-flare order for the Gallegos-Gallup
0il Pool, San Juan County, for your Roberson "A'" Well No. 4, located
in Unit O of Section 25, Township 27 North, Range 13 West.

Prior to issuing any exception to the no-flare order this
office must have certain information relative to the need thereof.

Please furnish us with evidence that it is uneconomic to
connect this well. This evidence most usually consists of a letter from
the nearest low pressure casing head gas purchaser, analyzing the
amount of gas which is available, the cost of laying the line and other
gathering facilities, and the length of time required to pay such a con-
nection out.

Upon receipt of information of this type, the Commission
will be in a position to consider yeur request for an exception to the
no-flare order.

Very truly yours,

A, L, PORTER, Jr.,
Secretary-Director
ALP/DS8N/og
cc: Mr. Emery Arnold
01l Conservation Commission - Aztec
El Paso Natural Gas Company - El Paso
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